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In attendance LIHI: Josh Castle, Shelby Henkel, Kenzie Youngmark, Madeline Nelson.

CAC: Natalie Bicknell, Tre Argerious, Bernie Creaven

I- February meeting notes will be approved later 

II- Village Management Report - Shelby

· Partnered with Mount Baker PPC -- create move in kits for new clients, specific move in kit for families with kids.
· They will be sponsoring a move out kit as well for clients who move to transitional and permanent housing.
· Seattle Times dropped off newspapers for residents.
· On March 12th,- HEPA/HEPB flue vaccines were adminstered -- about 1/4 of villager were vaccinated. 
· Working getting Covid vaccines -- Healthcare for the Homeless (LIHI partner) is hoping to get the vaccine available for residents soon.
· Bernie is encouraging Healthcare for Homeless to put the tiny house villages at the top of the list. Elderly residents are a priority. Also, when the vaccine is distributed at the village all residents will be eligible to receive the vaccine. Josh said that more vaccine eligibility should be available at the end of month.

III- Case Management

· 5 residents have recently transitioned out of the village and into new housing, including a veteran and a family with a baby.
· A group affiliated with Public Health (Heart) has been doing outreach about the Covid vaccine and has also distributed purifiers for us in the village. They also completed a site visit of the public spaces and open spaces in the village. 
· Heart has been visiting all of the LIHI villages. 
· A new case manager, Linesa Pleshette, is joining the LIHI team. She will be part-time at True Hope and part-time at Georgetown. 
· One 911 call was made from the village from a resident who thought that her EBT card was stolen. However, they now believe that it was lost and not stolen. The card is being replaced by DSHS. 

IV- General Discussion

· The donated picnic table and chairs work well for the common area. 
· Natalie is continuing to look into tutoring for the youth. There are currently four school age kids in the village. 
· In terms of donation needs, Shelby mentioned breakfast food for kids, i.e. individual milk, cereal, and oatmeal. Condiments are also low. 
· Madeline inquired about any food surpluses. Shelby mentioned that there was a big donation of 20 large cans of tomato soup and residents aren’t interested. Discussed redistributing.
· In addition to St. Mary's and Byrd Barr, both local food banks, the White Center food bank can distribute food to people who live anywhere in the city. 
